Re

To.

Dear Cox, cOSATF/ 1338

Thenks for your report which is most interesting - you
have evidently got a good organisation - that is an encouraging
table opposite p. 57., only I wish you had put in whether
bacilli were present or not. I think we have got to make a
sharper distinction between the open and closed cases. About
the latter (I am becoming more and more scepticdl , and they
certainly ‘should be grouped separately in our gsenatoria statis-
tics.
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